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Earlier this week I shared an update regarding the global health

emergency and our efforts to find a solution that supports your ongoing

involvement in our birthing kit program.

 

I am thrilled to let you know that as of Monday 30 March, our Assembly

Day events have been  adapted to enable individuals to pack birthing

kits at home.

 

This exciting innovation means you can continue to help women and

babies at a time when they need it most.

 

If you have recently postponed an Assembly Day event, or you would

like to register a new event, please reach out to our team to find out how

you can get involved with "Kits at Home".

 

E  |  info@bkfa.org.au  or  bookings @bkfa.org.au

W |  bkfa.org.au/get-involved

 

Our team is currently developing a range of resources to support you,

including a new digital community to keep you inspired and

connected with other volunteers. Stay tuned for further details soon. 

 

In such uncertain times, "Kits at Home" will offer certainty to mothers

around the world by providing access to critical health resources and

importantly, hope, during this global emergency.

 

Thank you for your continued support of BKFA at this time. Please visit

our website and social channels for further updates and news.

 

Warm regards and stay safe,

 

Matt Anderson

CEO, Birthing Kit Foundation Australia

 

 

Together, we can stand up for women and babies

during the global health crisis.
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